
  

       

 
Aston-By Sutton Primary School 

  We would like to invite Pre-School children due to start school in 

September 2023  

to our    

Block Play Afternoons 
  

Tuesday  4th  October    2022        1.15-2.15pm 

Tuesday  15th November   2022        1.15-2.15pm 

Tuesday   10th January    2022       1.15–2.15pm 

 

 

  

 

 

 
• Come and join us for our Block Play Afternoons where we will be exploring how to build and 

create many  things with the blocks! 

• Have  a tour of our fabulous school and find out about what we can offer your children! 

• Refreshments and a warm welcome for all! 

For more information and to book a place, please contact …. 

Aston by Sutton Primary School, Aston Lane, Aston, Cheshire, WA7 3DB 

 Telephone - 01928 711953 email- admin@aston.cheshire.sch.uk   

 

 

 

 

 


